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Subject: Re: Spray Foam Container
From: Chad Walton <cwalton@snapspacesolutions.com>
Date: Tue, Apr 15,2014 12:12 pm
To: Michael Trytek <mtrytek@sprayfoamofmaine.com>

Your guys did an awesome job!!! They showed up on time, covered up & protected equipment and the floors from over
spray, laid down a very nice level and consistent spray pattern, cleaned up nicely and were very good to work with. Your
company definitely just went to the front of the list for first quotes on jobs!! |really appreciate working with quality and
professional people. |look forward to working with your company on the next one.

Thanks
Chad

On Tue, Apr 15,2014 at 11:56 AM, <mtrytek@sprayfoamofmaine.com> wrote:
Hi Chad,
I just wanted to follow up on the job we did for you.
Everything go to your satisfaction? Any problems?

Respectfully,

Michael Trytek
. Office & Fax:207-724-3746
' Cell:207-458-5007
Email: mtrytek@sprayfoamofmaine.com
Mailing & shipping address
Spray Foam of Maine
557 Hallowell-Litchfield Rd.
West Gardiner, Maine 04345
http://sprayfoamofmaine.cony

-------- Original Message --------

Subject: Re: Spray Foam Container

From: Chad Walton <cwalton@snapspacesolutions.com>
Date: Wed, April 09, 2014 1:29 pm

To: mtrytek@sprayfoamofmaine.com

Hi Mike
Yes on the certificate of insurance, have your ins. co. fax me a copy to 207-989-8717
Proposal looks good to me, we'll see ya at about 9:00AM this Friday the 11th.

Thanks
Chad

On Wed, Apr 9, 2014 at 9:54 AM, <mtrytek@sprayfoamofmaine.com> wrote:
Hi Walt,
Here's the Proposal to Spray Foam the container. We will be there
Friday morning around 9 am. Would you like a Certificate of Liability?

Respectfully,
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